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Felicia Abraham
at 13:11:39 on 8/20/2015 UTC
Hello, Could you give us permission to use your photo of the Leatherback turtle
on our website? I want to post a story about the nest that was found on S.C.'s
coast on WJCL.com. Thank you, Felicia Abraham, WJCL Digital Director

South Carolina State Parks
at 13:37:56 on 8/20/2015 UTC
Hi, Felicia! Checking on this for you and will be in touch soon.

Felicia Abraham
at 13:54:43 on 8/20/2015 UTC
Thank you.

South Carolina State Parks
at 17:48:52 on 8/20/2015 UTC
You are free to use the picture. It was taken by Park Ranger Carl Berube at
Hunting Island State Park. Do you need me to email you a copy of it? Just let
me know!

Felicia Abraham
at 18:53:16 on 8/20/2015 UTC
That would be great. Thank you. faabraham@hearst.com
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